
 

 

BOROUGH OF FENWICK  
BOARD OF WARDEN AND BURGESSES 

SPECIAL MEETING 
SUNDAY, JULY 31, 2016 at 4 PM 

 
APPROVED 
 
Present:  Warden Fran Adams, Frank Keeney, Arthur Wright, Valerie Bulkeley, Pam 
Christensen, Ethel Davis, Jonathan Gengras, General Manager Larry DeBlasiis. 
 
Others Present:  Chuck Chadwick 
 
The Warden called the Meeting to order at 4 PM.  He stated that the Meeting was called by four 
Burgesses to discuss the closing of the Borough Roads for the upcoming Member Guest 
Tournament. 
 
Discussion took place among the Burgesses whether or not the Meeting was legitimate for both 
the Freedom of Information laws and for Notice to the Public given that the Meeting was called 
on Saturday, July 30th. 
 
Arthur Wright made a Motion seconded by Valerie Bulkeley to adjourn the Meeting at 5:20 pm 
and to schedule another Meeting as soon as possible that meets all legal requirements. 
PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Julie G. LeBlanc, Clerk 
 
 


